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The Trading Post

This month the trading post has gone from a slab of bare concrete to a finished store. 
We are excited to be able to offer this to our campers and parents this year.  There are
many new and exciting books, toys, gifts, projects, novelties and snacks that have
been added.  We now will be able to deliver “care packages” to the campers straight
from our own store!

New Addition

The monkey family is growing. We now

have four marmosets. Mocha is almost

as big as his mother although he still

tries to jump on and ride with the new

baby.  Here Miley is cuddling the infant

that was born March 30  2010.th

  Spring is in the Air
Babies, Babies and more babies

  New animals

We now have a couple of
Chameleons, a Sunday Conure and
a pair of Calabar Pythons, aka  “Two headed Pythons”

Camp starts next month!

We are so excited and ready to see all of our campers and parents. If you haven’t registered call the office to see if we can

still get you in.  There is still space in the first and last weeks of camp and a few spaces in the middle.

 Call the office at 573-458-2125 if you have any questions.

Baby Degus

Baby chinchilla
with Daddy

Ringneck Parakeets

Wallaby baby      
     “Kanga”

Parakeet  family
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